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FOR

November 15, 2021 

SENT VIA ELECTRONIC MAIL 

Ms. Sharon Paskewitz 
Executive Director  
Samish Indian Nation  
PO Box 217 
Anacortes, WA, 98221-0217 

Dear Ms. Paskewitz: 

Subject: FY21 Indian Housing Block Grant - ARP 
Abbreviated Indian Housing Plan Amendment 
Grant Number:  21-AH-5313870 

This letter is to inform you that the IHP Amendment request received on October 25, 2021 has 
been reviewed and found to be in-compliance with the requirements of Section 102 of the Native 
American Housing Assistance and Self-Determination Act of 1996 (NAHASDA). 

The approved amendment(s) are listed below: 

• 2021-11 Samish Nation COVID-19  
o Budget allocation of $624,608 to replace prior proposal of new construction to an 

acquisition of existing property and rehab program activity 

If you have any questions, or if NwONAP can be of assistance, please contact Melanie Fisher, 
Grants Management Specialist, at (206) 220- 5230, or by email at Melanie.A.Fisher@hud.gov; or 
Katie Wilson, Grants Management Specialist, at (206) 220- 6219, or by email at 
Katherine.T.Wilson@hud.gov. 

Sincerely, 

David P. Boyd 
Director 
Grants Management Division 

cc:  Thomas Wooten, Tribal Chairman 


